
 
EVACUATION RESCIND 

September 10, 2017 
0830hr 

 
 
The Evacuation Orders, pursuant to the Emergency Program Act, issued September 3 and 
September 4, 2017 to the Garnet Lake area, located within the Municipality of the District of 
Summerland have been rescinded. 
 
The Evacuation Order for the following properties is hereby rescinded. 
 
 35888 Garnet Valley Rd. 
 951 Meadow Valley Rd. 
 
Both properties will remain under an Evacuation Alert until further notice. 
 
An Evacuation Order may need to be reissued: however, if that is deemed necessary the 
process will re-commence. 
 
For more information contact the District of Summerland information line at 250-486-3765 
 
 

      
Municipality of the District of Summerland. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


